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Susan Jones, Regional Coordinator 
The Kentucky Partnership for Farm Family Health and Safety 
PO Box 8266 1 Big Red Way 
Bowling Green, KY 42101-3576 
Phone: (502) 745-3213 or 745-6328 FAX: (502) 745-3392 

Board of Directors 
Angela Vaughn, President 
Theresa Lowe, Treasurer 
Jan Akin 
Gail Ballance 
Nonna Cohron 
Elizabeth Hawkins 
Vivian McClellan 
Elizabeth Westbrook 
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Kristin Smith, Vice President 
Peggy Tucker.Secretary 
Faye Alford 
Nancy Bunton 
Linda Dickerson 
Lori Hughes 
Debbie Vernon 
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The Board of Directors of The KY Partnership convened 
recently with the Stakeholder Board members at a dinner meeting 
to review the achievements of the organization and discuss plans 
for sustaining the organization. Representatives of the Stakeholder 
Board present to offer valuable advisory comments were Larry 
Piercy, Joe Claxon, Romanza Johnson, and Donna White. Special 
guests (pictured below) included Dr. Robert McKnight, Project 
Director for the W. K. Kellogg grant from the University of 
Kentucky and Drs. Martin Houston and Frank Conley, Dean and 
Assistant Dean, Ogden College, Western Kentucky University. 
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